HUGO M. CASTELLO 30 East 10th Street New York 3, N. Y.

May 21, 1963

Dr. E. Baltazzi 4228 Du Bois Brookfield, Ill.

Dear Dr. Baltazzi:

. I am going over the membership of the NFCAA. I notice that you are not a member of the Association.

Since you are one of the well recognized fencing masters in the United States, I was wondering if you are interested in joining our organization.

If you do, please let me know and I will send you application forms.

Yours truly,

Hugo M. Castello

President

HMC:hk